
“Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness”

Monday 11th November 2024

Children In Need Day

Dear Parents/Carers,

This Friday 15th November 2024, we will be celebrating Children in Need Day. We are holding a
non-uniform day, where pupils are invited to wear their own clothes for the day. This is a wonderful
opportunity for the children to show their support for a great cause, and we encourage them to
wear something comfortable and fun.

We have our own page online for any voluntary donations collected to support Children in
Need’s fundraising efforts. Please see the link below:

Crossley Hall Fundraiser Page

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing the children’s creative outfits
and celebrating together in aid of this important cause.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs E Monnery
Headteacher
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Headteacher: Mrs E Monnery Thornton Road, Fairweather Green,
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs T Bramley Bradford, West Yorkshire, BD8 0HJ

T: (01274) 488 703
E: office@chps.paymat.org
www.crossleyhallprimary.co.uk

https://www.justgiving.com/page/crossley-hall-primary-school-1731318811604?newPage=true#sharePage
mailto:office@crossleyhallprimary.co.uk
http://www.crossleyhallprimary.co.uk

